
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) 
Thursday, August 29, 2019 3:46 PM 
Amy O'Hair; Balboa Reservoir Compliance (ECN) 

jon winston; Maurice Rivers; bdavila@ccsf.edu; Howard N. Chung; Mark Tang; Christy 
Godinez; Michael Ahrens; robert muehlbauer; Nickolopoulos, Sheila (CPC); Exline, 
Susan (CPC) 
RE: FW: Minor error in the Non-CEQA memo 

Thanks Amy. I've forwarded your note to the developer team. 

From: Amy O'Hair [mailto:sunnyside.balboa.reservoir@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 5:50 PM 
To: Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org> 
Cc: jon winston <jwinstonsf@gmail.com>; Maurice Rivers <jumpstreet1983@gmail.com>; bdavila@ccsf.edu; Howard N. 
Chung <hnchung@yahoo.com>; Mark Tang <tang.mark@gmail.com>; Christy Godinez <cgodinez@lwhs.org>; Michael 
Ahrens <mikeahrens5@gmail.com>; robert muehlbauer <rmuehlbauer@live.com>; Nickolopoulos, Sheila (CPC) 
<sheila.nickolopoulos@sfgov.org>; Exline, Susan (CPC) <susan.exline@sfgov.org> 
Subject: Re: FW: Minor error in the Non-CEQA memo 

Hi Leigh, 

Another minor error: Sunnyside Elementary School was left out of the list of of Shared Schoolyard Project 
participants in Appendix B, page B-54. 

Sunnyside ES entered the program January 2018. 

-Amy 

Amy O'Hair 
SNA Sunnyside Representative 
Balboa Reservoir Community Advisory Committee 
sunnyside. balboa. reservoir@gmail.com 

On Tue, Aug 27, 2019 at 12:23 PM Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org> wrote: 

Hello BRCAC, 

Please see the message below and updated attachments from the Balboa team in regards to the Non-CEQA 
transportation analysis. 

Thanks, Leigh 



From: Joe Kirchofer [mailto:Joe Kirchofer@avalonbay.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 8:24 PM 
To: Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org>; Exline, Susan (CPC) <susan.exline@sfgov.org>; 
kdischinger@bridgehousing.com; Nora Collins <Nora Collins@avalonbay.com>; 
scott@falconedevelopment.com; Poling, Jeanie (CPC) <jeanie.poling@sfgov.org> 
Subject: Minor error in the Non-CEQA memo 

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. 

Hi All-

One of our CAC members found a minor error in the Non-CEQA memo that has been posted and circulated. 
The "Westwood Park" neighborhood was misidentified as "Balboa Park" in two places. 

Please see the attached revised version, along with an errata sheet explaining the change. 

Thanks 

-Joe 

NOTICE: This message, including any attachments, is proprietary to AvalonBay Communities, Inc., intended 
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain information designated as 
internal use, confidential, and/or attorney-client privileged work product doctrine information. If you are not 
the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this message are 
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please destroy it and notify the sender immediately. 
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